
 

 

 

The County of Los Angeles and National Community Renaissance of California (National CORE), a nonprofit 

501(c)(3) affordable homebuilder, would like to invite the public to participate in a workshop to obtain an update 

of the proposed affordable senior living community planned for 740 E. Foothill Blvd. Guests are welcome to 

participate in person or watch a livestream through Zoom. 

 

For more information on the proposed housing opportunity and a list of Frequently Asked Questions, 

please visit: nationalcore.org/740-foothill/ 

740 E. FOOTHILL SENIOR HOUSING  

THURSDAY, JUNE 15, 2023 

6:30-7:30 PM  

IN PERSON: STANLEY PLUMMER COMMUNITY BUILDING 

245 E. BONITA AVENUE 

SAN DIMAS, CA 91773 

THROUGH ZOOM: HTTPS://BIT.LY/740FOOTHILL-3  

 

LOS ANGELES COUNTY, CA 

 

 

For questions regarding this event or if you require interpretation services in languages other than 

English, please contact: 
  

  Email: 740foothill@nationalcore.org  

 

 

Please join us at a workshop to obtain an update on the 

affordable senior living community proposed for 

unincorporated Los Angeles County 

 

* Conceptual Images of Similar Developments 
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